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Comments: Good evening,

 

My name is Nicole Dozier and I am a resident of Albuquerque, New Mexico. The Sandia mountains are home to

me; they were the first place I discovered my love and passion for the outdoors, and I spend at least a few hours

each week hiking it's' trails and climbing to it's' beautiful outlooks. The Sandia mountains are a sacred place and

a place of peace for those who take the time to explore them. It deeply saddens me, therefore, that this plan to

build a 'mountain coaster' has gone so far. The construction needed for this kind of project would be incredibly

disruptive to the ecosystem of the area as well as to the community that values these mountains. Though I

understand the attractiveness of creating revenue for Sandia peak, the harm this will cause outweighs the

benefits, 

 

I sincerely hope that this plan goes no further.

 

Warm regards,

 

Nicole Dozier


